
Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to announce that the new academic session for Class PG will commence from Tuesday, 

April 15, 2025. 

 

"Every child is a different kind of flower, and all together, they make this world a beautiful garden." 

 

As we embark on this exciting journey, we look forward to nurturing your little ones' curiosity, creativity, 

and love for learning in a warm and joyful environment. 

 

Key Details: 

 

1. Timings: 

 

School hours: 9:00 a.m.  to 10:30 a.m. 

 

2. First Day Fun: 

 

The first day will include fun activities and a warm welcome to help the children settle into their new 

environment. 

 

3. Preparation for Parents: 

 

Please ensure your child carries a small bag with essentials like water  bottle, tiffin box and a spare set of 

clothes ( WITH THE CHILD'S NAME WRITTEN ON EACH ITEM ). 

 

Dress your child in the prescribed school uniform. 

 

4. Parent-Teacher Collaboration: 

 



Together, we will create a strong foundation for your child’s development. Your active involvement is the 

key to their success. 

 

We look forward to welcome your little stars to a joyful and memorable beginning. Let’s make this 

journey truly special! 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 


